
 

MAYOR’S REPORT TO SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL 1ST OCTOBER 2020 

 
 
Since the last meeting, the Mayor has attended: 
 
1st September 2020 Saltash Train Station, along with Cllr Bickford, Chair of the 

Station Building Sub-Committee welcomed Cornwall 

Councillor Geoff Brown, Portfolio Holder for Transport for 

a tour of the renovated Station Building 

  

3rd September 2020 Tour of the Railway Station with Cllr Bickford, Chair of the 

Station Building Sub-Committee to introduce MP Sheryll 

Murray to the newly renovated building 

 

28th September Attended the re-opening of Saltash Citizens Advice Office 

for a tour of the refurbished offices and how they will be 

helping residents of Saltash and surrounding area   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


